
 

 

December 22, 2022 
 
SUBJECT 
December 2022 drug formulary change notification 
 
PROVIDERS AFFECTED 
All providers 
 
KEY POINTS 

• Hennepin Health is making several changes to its drug formulary for December 22, 2022.  
• The changes apply to all Hennepin Health members. 
• The updated full drug formulary is available online. A printed copy can be obtained by 

calling Provider Services at 612-596-1036 (press 2). 
 
BACKGROUND 
We have made several changes to the drug formulary. These changes apply to Hennepin 
Health-PMAP, Hennepin Health-MNCare and Hennepin Health-SNBC members. Members who 
are directly impacted will receive notification of the changes. The updated full drug formulary is 
available on the website. A printed copy can be obtained by calling Provider Services at 612-
596-1036 (press 2).  
 
Effective December 22,2022, these medications and UM requirements of quantity limits (QL) 
were added: 

Tamiflu capsule 30 MG, PDL (QL = 20 caps/fill) 

Tamiflu capsule 45 MG, 75MG PDL (QL = 10c aps/fill) 

Tamiflu suspension 6MG/ML PDL (QL = 120 ml/fill, 2 fills/year) 

RESOURCES: 
• Hennepin Health Member Services: 612-596-1036 (press 2)  
• Medicaid list of covered drugs (Formulary) – effective 12/22/2022 (PDF) 
• Hennepin Health website: hennepinhealth.org   

 
 

https://hennepinhealth.org/-/media/hh/members/Directories/drug-list-formulary.pdf
http://www.hennepinhealth.org/

